Putnam, William

From: Sapp, John

Sent: Friday, December 01, 2017 7:45 AM

To: Putnam, William

Subject: Anchor Bank: Carroll Parking Accessibility
Attachments: 20171130155220293.pdf

Bill, I had noticed the Anchor Bank handicap parking access might be steep for typical wheelchair standards (2% from
what | could find). The actual slopes are 4% and 5.7%. | took another look and these grades were unavoidable and
nothing could be done to achieve 2% both directions for any of the spots on Carroll.

The sidewalk ramp on is all within ADA standards. The spots are signed as disabled parking spots and not specifically
wheel chair accessible so we might be ok. | guess the question comes down to is it better to have some spots for use,
despite steeper grades, or none at all because users would encounter unexpected conditions. I'll defer to you as on
street angled parking is something | have limited experience with. Thanks!
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